Bredhurst Church Of England Primary School



Parents As Partners

Website: www.bredhurst.kent.sch.uk Newsletter 28.4.17



Self Control

Perseverance

Inclusion

Respect

Inspiration

Trust



Dear Parents

We have certainly had a busy week this week!

The production of The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe was a huge success; all the children absolutely loved it. The theatre company were very skilled and professional.

The key stage 2 children had a workshop session after the production, to enable them to understand the mechanisms of stage craft.

The spring afternoon was also a great success with the children enjoying the craft activities. Thank you to all the parents, grandparents and younger siblings who were able to join us during the afternoon.

Next Tuesday there will be a FOBs meeting to discuss May Day; this will take place after school at 3.45p.m. Please do feel free to join us.



The children have all started their new topics with great enthusiasm. The writing from Fir Tree Class has been phenomenal, with children forming letters accurately and several of them now writing in full sentences. They are enjoying finding out facts about their dinosaurs, the children decided they would rather learn about dinosaurs than volcanoes as stated in last week's newsletter.

Forge Class are planning on designing and making kites to go with their 'Flat Stanley' topic—they are all very excited by this prospect!

In Hurstwood Class the children have been looking at Dragons, and drawing and describing their own dragons—some of their art work is incredible to see!



Kemsley Class have been looking at 'Pandora's Box' and finding out more about life in Ancient Greece. Several children had spent hours over the holiday researching and preparing for the new topic—well done to those children.

"Learn With U.S"

Oakwood Class continue to build up towards their SATs week, so their learning is being tailored on a daily basis to meet their learning needs and to ensure they are as prepared as possible for the upcoming tests. Thank you to all the parents who attended the SATs meeting on Wednesday evening— the information has been sent home to those parents who were unable to make the meeting. This information will also be on the school website.

We are still waiting for the results from the Orchard Run as the start time was changed at the last minute—we will let you know how the children fared!

Best Wishes

Michelle Cox

Head Teacher

Spirit of Bredhurst this Week

Fir Tree Milly Checkland

Forge Alessia Suvari

Hurstwood Arran Berntsen

Kemsley **Ethan Rollings**

Oakwood **Charlie Bunce**

~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~

Writer of the Week

Fir Tree **Verity Bond Forge Louis Fiolka Hurstwood Lucas Cameron**

Alex Dodson Kemsley

Oakwood







Swimming Requirements:

One piece costume for girls and trunks or fitted swimming shorts for boys.

*Oakwood will start Goggles can be worn Long hair must be tied back swimming after SAts All jewellery must be removed Wednesday 17.5.17

Verucca socks must be worn/ Cuts must be covered

Sandals/ Flip flops are desirable should a child need to urgently leave the pool area

A named bag for wet clothing

A clean towel

Please do not allow your children to bring toiletries such as talcum powder or deodorant.

All swimming clothes must be taken home daily.

If you child has had an upset stomach they will not be allowed to swim for 48 hours.



| CO Comment in co. | |
|-------------------|--------------|
| Monday 1st May | Bank Holiday |

Tuesday 2nd May FOBs meeting 3.35p.m.

Thursday 4th May **Hurstwood Class**

Living Land Event

Thursday 4th May **Hockey Team to Anchorians**

Friday 5th May **Sweet Tag Day**

Monday 8th May-Friday 12th May Year 6 SATS

Thursday 11th May YR2 SATS Mtg. for parents 5p.m.

Hockey Team to Anchorians Thursday 18th May

Saturday 20th May MAY DAY

Wednesday 24th May Tea + Talk—Maths

Half Term Break Monday 29th May

Staff Development Day Monday 5th June

Tuesday 6th June Children return to school

